
WAC 478-276-110  Exemptions and court protection.  (1) Exemptions 
generally. The university reserves the right to determine that a pub-
lic record requested in accordance with WAC 478-276-080, or any por-
tion thereof, is exempt under the Public Records Act.

(2) Commercial purposes. The Public Records Act prohibits the 
university from disclosing lists of individuals requested for commer-
cial purposes.

(3) Identification of exemptions. Public records office responses 
denying inspection of any record, in whole or in part, shall include a 
statement of the specific exemption(s) authorizing the withholding of 
the record (or portion thereof) and a brief explanation of how the ex-
emption applies to the record or information withheld.

(4) Enjoining inspection. Pursuant to the Public Records Act, the 
university reserves the right to seek to enjoin the inspection of any 
specific record if the university determines that inspection would 
clearly not be in the public interest and would substantially and ir-
reparably damage any person or would substantially and irreparably 
damage vital governmental functions.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 28B.20.130 and chapter 42.56 RCW. WSR 
13-05-073, § 478-276-110, filed 2/19/13, effective 3/22/13. Statutory 
Authority: RCW 28B.20.130, 2005 c 274, and Executive Order 97-02. WSR 
06-17-131, § 478-276-110, filed 8/22/06, effective 9/22/06. Statutory 
Authority: RCW 28B.20.130. WSR 91-10-031, § 478-276-110, filed 
4/24/91, effective 5/25/91; Order 73-5, § 478-276-110, filed 5/29/73.]
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